

We have started the term on a high note.
The children have settled down well despite the fact that most of them are first timers.
Congratulations to them all! The children are learning how to play co-operatively, share, follow simple instructions and how to wear their shoes among other life skills.
They are coping well and are eager to learn. They enjoy their music lessons and are making good progress in swimming.

Dates to note

Class trip: 9th Feb 2016.

Mid-term:10th-14thFeb

2016.

Swimming gala: 17th Feb

2016



Looking forward to the coming month!